
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
 

Tel:  01629 640241 

Fr. Hugh Davoren CSSp ( Holy Ghost Frs -Spiritans) 

e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com 

Mobile number 079 6430 2577 
Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 

 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £173.40 Loose Plate Bakewell: £61.15 Hassop: £56.46 Total £291.01 

Lent Jars Total = £539.00 for Aid to Church in Need Many thanks for this. 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors.  

New envelopes are coming for June. Please use! 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 

Week commencing Sunday, 7th May 2017 

Saturday 6th   6.15 p.m. Hassop Foundation Mass 4th Sunday 
of Easter Sunday 7th 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

Monday 8th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Kathleen Morley RIP (JD) Easter Feria 

Tuesday 9th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Wm Hogan RIP (M E D) Easter Feria 

Wednesday 10th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Holy Souls + C Dupuis RIP Easter Feria 

Thursday 11th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell John Higgins R I P Easter Feria 

Friday 12th 11.30 a.m. Hassop Fam. Intentions  (B D J) Easter Feria 

Saturday 13th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell John Collins RIP & Family 5th Sunday 
of Easter Sunday 14th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

 

Ministries 13th/14th May Readers Eucharistic Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. P. Greenhalgh, M. Trend J. Peel P. Greenhalgh A. Lancashire 

Hassop 10 a.m. M. Hopkinson. L. Brooks C&M Allsop A&B O’Connor  

Counters 7th May: CABG                                   14th May: TSF 
 

On the Fridays of May after our 11.30 Mass, Fr Hugh will lead a short prayer to honour Our Lady during this her month. 

It will be part of the Rosary not the whole prayer. You may, of course, continue your own prayer privately in the church. 

This weekend we have a 2nd collection (after 

Communion) for Clergy Formation Fund. This is sent 
directly to Diocese.  
 

Next Sunday, second Sunday, there is children’s Liturgy, 
children are welcome to join the catechists in the parish 

rooms after the opening hymn until the offertory. 
 

Safeguarding: The Church’s policies about safeguarding 
say that everyone who has ministry with children, young 

people or vulnerable adults should have some basic 
safeguarding training before or during the time they carry 

out that ministry. On Wednesday, 10th May between 

7.00-9.00pm John Creedon, the safeguarding coordinator 
for the Diocese, will be coming to All Saints Hassop to lead 

this training for our parish.  
 

Safeguarding: The Catholic Church has made available 

seven e-learning modules free of charge to any member of 

the Catholic Community.  Some of these would be useful 
for those who have a ministry with children or adults, 

covering child and adult safeguarding.  One in particular, 
dealing with Child Exploitation and Online Safety, would be 

useful for any family with young families.  

To access these, you simply need to send an email to 
educare@familycare-nottingham.org.uk and you will 

receive a link to register for any of the modules you wish 
to access.  Each module takes one hour to complete. 

If you need further information please speak to our parish 

safeguarding rep: Anthony Howlings. 
 

CHURCH TO CHURCH SPONSORED WALK (27th May) 

from Bakewell to Matlock to raise funds for the Sick & 
Retired Priests Fund. The organisers are looking for 

overnight accommodation in Bakewell on 26th May. Our 

parish has already contributed about 73% of its quota 
through our parish income to the SRPF. If you are giving 

directly to the Diocesan SRPF through your bank, this is 
not seen as part of the parish quota. Anything you wish to 

donate to this fund can pass through parish a/c with 
reference SRPF. This helps the fund and the parish as 

well.  
 

ABC Charity Lunch Saturday, 13th May, next Saturday, 
12.30pm to 2-00pm, to help Christian Aid in Methodist 

Church Bakewell with a nominal charge of £5.00. 
 

May Diary: (a lot happening!)- 
 

10th Safeguarding 7-9pm in presbytery 

11th The Gift – last evening, newcomers welcome. It is 
going very well and thanks to all who have helped it along. 

13th Christian Aid Lunch as mentioned 
14th ABC service at 6pm - mentioned below 

20th Wedding preparation 

23rd (Tuesday) Evening Mass 7.30pm to bring The Gift 
gatherings to a close. This will be followed by 

refreshments – ‘a shared table’. 
24th Liturgy Committee meets at 7.00pm 

25th PPC meeting in presbytery 7 – 8.30pm. This is an 

important meeting with 4 specific points to discuss: QQ 
reports on our 2 churches, the roadside wall of Hassop 

church and the future of Bakewell church. No reports apart 
from a finance update will be given. What we really need is 

to have a strategic plan for the parish’s future. Brian Cain 
will be in touch with PPC members. There will be a wider 

consultation with parishioners once a plan is ready. 
 

Crossing Barriers. An ABC United Service for 

reflection and prayer on Sunday, 14th May at 6.00 pm in 
the Quaker Meeting House, Bakewell. Arranged by the 

Asylum Seekers and Refugee Programme. This evening is 

a unique opportunity for all those concerned about the 
situation continuing to face refugees and asylum seekers 

to reflect on the barriers preventing our creating a just and 
peaceful world but to give thanks for where those barriers 

are being overcome. The evening will take the form of 
words, song, symbols and silence. There will be a time 

after the gathering for refreshments and conversation. 
 

From our bank: They would like the new £1 coins to be 
kept separate from old £1 coins – there’s a weight 

difference. Counters please, please help Tessa. Of course, 

it would be much easier if only £2 coins were used! 
 

Next week our parish SVP report from our meeting 
 

Sick and Housebound: Anne Shimwell, Patricia Turner, 
Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty, Eileen Simpson, Monica 

Hickie, Col. Leslie Wright and his daughter Christina. We 

also remember the many not mentioned here. 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Denis 

Wilson, Clare Fletcher and Winifred Grennon.  
May their souls rest in peace. 


